
From: Stephan Morse [stephan@sover.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 3:31 PM 

To: Pepper, James 

Subject: RE: Proposed Independent School Rules 

 

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

 

James:  if this message is improper, simply do not respond. 

 

I still have not heard from the Administration why you oppose the proposed Independent School Rules. If I had that 

information,it might be easier to accommodate your concerns. 

 

It would be helpful to know where the Administration differs with the State Education Board. 

 

I thank you in advance.   Stephan 

 

Sent from my iPad  


